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Q. (Reference Application Schedule C, page 5 of 9, Transmission Line 24L 1 
Relocation) Why isn’t this project included as part of the Transmission Line 2 
Rebuild Project? 3 

 4 
A. See the response to Request for Information CA-NP-113 for some of the considerations 5 

involved in grouping budget items to ensure compliance with the Provisional Guidelines.  6 
 7 
 The Transmission Line 24L Relocation project involves relocating a 1.6-kilometre section 8 

of Transmission Line 24L from the shoreline of Bay Bulls Big Pond to the roadside of the 9 
Southern Shore Highway.  Due to increased water levels, the poles installed along the 10 
shoreline are now within the high-water mark of the pond.  The resulting water and ice 11 
pressure have caused poles on this section of Transmission Line 24L to lean excessively, 12 
putting the line at risk of failure.  The justification for this project is not what is typical 13 
for transmission line rebuild projects, hence it was determined that the relocation of 14 
Transmission Line 24L should be presented as a standalone project. 15 


